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To the Committee: 

 

Criminals love gun-control laws. Being criminals, they can always obtain firearms on 

the black market, but law-abiding citizens will be left unable to defend their homes 

and businesses. That is why New York has experienced some of the highest gun 

violence rates in the nation, despite having some of the most stringent gun-control 

laws in the U.S. If we really want to reduce gun violence, we need to lock up violent 

offenders instead of following our current catch-and-release, revolving-door policies. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Burt, M.S. 


